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Reaction to EPA Approval of E15 for Older Vehicles

Renewable Fuels Association Comments on Approval for 2001 and Newer Vehicles

 

Interview and sound bites from Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen - If you have any problems downloading the audio files, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency today announced E15 blends (15% ethanol/85% gasoline) to be safe for use in all cars and pickups built in 2001 and later.  This decisions builds upon an October 2010 EPA decision that limited E15 use to just 2007 and newer vehicles.  With 2001 and newer cars and pickups included, EPA has approved the use of E15 for 62% of vehicles on the road today according to car industry data 

Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen comments in the following interview:

Dinneen interview   4:27

 

Interview sound bites:

The Environmental Protection Agency has announced the approval of using up to 15 percent ethanol blended fuel in vehicles from 2001 model year and newer.  Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen says this is another step in the right direction.

Dinneen-1   :56

Dinneen says 2001 may be as far as EPA will go, but RFA believes E15 is safe for older vehicles.

Dinneen-2    :47

EPA still needs to take other steps before E15 will be available at the pump.

Dinneen-3     :36

Dinneen speculates on when E15 will be available.

Dinneen-4   :21

Finally, Dinneen comments on groups who are opposed to E15 approval.

Dinneen-5    :28
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